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17th December 2013



FROM NICOLE ACHIENG 
TO SPONSOR HALLDORA

Dear Sponsor Halldora,

RE: DAP REPORT FOR TWO MONTHS FROM OCTOBER TO NOVEMBER 2013

Warm greetings from Little girl Nicole!

She has been well this term, all children were busy to work hard in education to make them join new classes, new books next year 2014.

Nicole a shy smart girl, who is the class prefect, also joined the children who visited the orphanage to see wild animals. She was happy but she asked me, Madam next year we would like the school to take us to Rivers or Lakes, like Lake Nakuru, Lake Elementaita or River Tana, and also we can go and see Mt. Kenya which is full of white snow in Nanyuki. 

I read the story in the book, I told her that is good, but I must get money from your sponsors to hire a bus and buy food for you to eat at the picnic. 

Thank you for sponsoring Nicole. 

Best regards,



Lucy Odipo.

